
 

 

 

 

 

Superintendent Announcement Regarding Reopening of Schools 

Update #7- 8/18/20 

 

The District has sent out a FINAL Learning Model Selection (document) for the 2020-2021 school 

year.  Parents/Guardians must complete one form for each family.  It is important that ALL of our 

families complete THIS DOCUMENT choosing their instructional model, regardless if you 

completed previous surveys.  We need the most UPDATED and ACCURATE information so we 

can plan accordingly.  The due date for completion is Friday, August 21 at 2 PM. 

 

Thank You! 


